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Week Ending 10-03-2021 

INCIDENTS: 

09-27-21 
  
At 0716hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1412 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0908hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1413 for a report of a drunk driver 
on N. Washington St.  
 
At 1817hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1414 for a report of a juvenile 
problem on E. Jackson St.  
 
At 2044hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1415 for a welfare check on a 
resident on W. Clinton St. 
 
At 2336hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1416 for a noise complaint on S. 
Clay St.  
 
09-28-21 
 
At 0501hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1417 for a report of an animal in 
the roadway on SR 39.  
 
At 1020hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1418 for a report of a disturbance 
on E. Clinton St.  
 
At 1327hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1419 to assist the Adult Probation 
office on S. Washington St.  
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At 1558hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1420 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 2001hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1422 for a report of domestic 
violence at a residence on E. Jackson St.   Arrested was Terry Mash, age 33, of 
Millersburg for Domestic Violence. 
 
09-29-21 
 
At 1126hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1423 for a report of harassment to 
a resident on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1238hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1424 for a report of criminal 
damaging at a residence on S. Clay St. 
 
At 2031hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1425 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2324hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1426 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St.  
 
09-30-21 
 
At 0837hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1427 for a report of vehicles 
driving reckless coming into the village from the north limit. 
 
At 1005hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1428 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1107hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1429 for a report of a bad check 
written to a business on E. Adams St. 
 
At 1861hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1431 for a report of a missing 
person on W. Jackson St.  
 
 
10-01-21 
 
At 1315hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1432 for a report of fraud to a 
resident on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1435hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1433 assist Holmes Fire District #1 
at a residence on E Jones St. 
 
At 1507hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1434 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their car at a residence on Sill St. 



 
10-02-21 
 
At 0005hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1437 for a report of a missing 
person on Uhl St. 
 
At 0147hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1438 to check the welfare of a 
resident on Uhl St. 
 
At 0934hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1439 for a civil standby at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0954hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1440 for a disabled vehicle on S. 
Washington St. 
 
At 1030hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1441 for a parking problem at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1135hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1442 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limit. 
 
At 1355hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1443 for a report of a theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1547hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1444 for a report of a suspicious 
person on N. Grant St. 
 
At 1634hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1445 for a report of a reckless 
driver on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 2045hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1446 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle on S. Crawford St.  
 
10-03-21 
 
At 0224hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1447 for a disturbance at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1121hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1448 to assist a citizen at a 
business on N Grant St. 
 
At 1508hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1449 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a closed business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1510hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1450 for a report of theft from a 
business on S Washington St. 



 
At 1639hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1451 for a report of a theft on S. 
Monroe St. 
 
At 1834hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1452 to assist a citizen on S. 
Washington St.  
 
 
Accidents: 
 
09-28-21 
 
At 1738hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1421 for a two-vehicle injury crash 
on S Washington St.  A report was filed. 
 
09-30-21 
 
At 1809hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1430 for a crash in HCSO 
jurisdiction.   
 
10-01-21  
 
At 1630hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1435 for a three vehicle non injury 
crash on E. Jackson St.  
 
At 1828hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1436 for two vehicle non injury hit 
skip crash on S. Mad Anthony St.  


